
 

NORTH PARK PLANNING COMMITTEE (NPPC) 

December 20, 2022, 6:30 p.m. 

Notice of Adjournment: The December meetings of the North Park Planning 

Committee board is cancelled in the month of December. 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be on Tuesday, January 17, 2023. For information 

about the North Park Planning Committee please visit northparkplanning.org or contact the 

Chair, Steve Oechel, at info@northparkplanning.org . 

www.northparkplanning.org info@northparkplanning.org 

Like us: NorthParkPlanning Follow us: @NPPlanning 
To receive NPPC Agendas & Announcements sign up at: https://www.facebook.com/NorthParkPlanning/app_100265896690345 

 


